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Numerous scholarship opportunities are available to active parishioners with students attending St. Paul the Apostle Catholic School.  Five scholarships are available to graduates of St. Paul the Apostle School for use at Assumption High School. The maximum award for either scholarship opportunity is $500. Scholarships are provided by the Sr. Genevieve Freund Scholarship Fund, the Mary Jo Rauch Scholarship Fund, the Price Family Scholarship Fund, the Dorothy Keenan Scholarship Fund, the Katherine Sieren Scholarship Fund, St. Paul Home & School, the St. Paul Altar and Rosary Society, the Msgr. Donohue Scholarship Fund.

Applications are due May 1, 2025 and require that an application has also been submitted to the Family Tuition Plan - a tuition-in-grant program that provides need based tuition assistance to students attending Scott County K-12 Catholic schools.  The Family Tuition Plan application can be completed at:
 www.assumptionhigh.org/familytuitionplan 

	Student(s):



	Current School(s):

	Address:


	Parents and/or legal guardians:


	
Family should write a paragraph indicating why they would like this student(s) to be considered for scholarship opportunities: 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


Completed applications should be turned in at the parish office.
All applicants will receive a response by mail.
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